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for large datasets you can
define the search criteria for
points of interestand exclude
others. you can also select a
small number of users and
define the search parameters
for each user. when you start
your search, you will get
summary results such as the
number of users, number of
records, total area, density, etc.
you can have the search results
on a map or in a list. you can
join all the results into a single
list or display a separate list for
each user. alternatively, you can
limit the search to a single user
and get results for that user
only. the internal format of the
points of interest is user-
defined. the data provider can
also provide a zipped text file or
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extractor for that data. you can
get more information about the
location and history of units and
over 1.5 million visitors to the
site each month, including
annual christmas count-backs. it
was launched in 1990 as the
first map-based web tool, and
has evolved into the world's
most comprehensive and highly-
regarded unit location map
database. millions of units
located worldwide are currently
represented in over 100
collections of data including still
photographs, colour images,
satellite imagery and detailed
lists of awards and citations.
their loved ones can contribute
photographs and other evidence
of life in a smaller village. it has
more than 3,500 units
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registered in 42 collections
across the uk, ireland, sweden,
netherlands, france and the rest
of europe. when you create a
community, you do more than
claim ownership of your
community. you can organize
community activities,
generatenew skills and
stimulate a sense of belonging
in a community. how it works
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